Subject: Miles City Annual Flood Awareness Day Call for Presenters
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 3:47:49 PM

The City of Miles City is holding its Annual Flood Awareness Day presented by the Program for Public
Information (PPI). The meeting is set for Wednesday, April 18, 2017 tentatively set to start at 1:00
pm, depending on the amount of presenters, at the Miles City Country Club. | would like to invite all
of you to present at this Awareness Day in one or more of the following topics:

The PPl committee is seeking a broad range of presenters who are associated with all aspects of the
floodplain world. The attending audience is the general public of Miles City and Custer County which
needs to be informed and educated are a wide variety of floodplain issues, such as insurance,
regulations, weather changes, internal drainage, and any other topics that you may think of. We can
always elaborate on the above topics to provide the best information possible to the public.

Please respond by the end of February (and yes | will hound you) on whether or not you might be
interested in presenting.
Respectfully,

Samantha Malenovsky, CFM
City of Miles City



